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Mr John Riordan

Planning Manager

Level 14, Tower Three, International Towers Sydney Exchange Place, 300 Barangaroo Avenue
300 Barangaroo Avenue,

BARANGAROO New South Wales 2000

30/04/2019

Dear Mr Riordan

MOD 2 - Design and Administrative Changes (SSD-8529-Mod-2)
Request for Additional Information

| refer to Response to Submissions for the MOD 2 - Design and Administrative Changes
(SSD-8529-Mod-2). After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide
additional information.

You are requested to response to Council submission dated 29 April 2019. In particular, please
respond to Council’'s comment that there is insufficient justification to warrant an extension to the
permitted construction hours.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Fri 31 May 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested information within
this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the provision of
this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Tim Green, who can be contacted on 02 8275 1065 or at
tim.green@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely
‘M}tmf—-
David McNamara

Director Key Sites Assessments
Key Sites
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